Structure:
Keep the structure simple.

More meetings of the sangha like this one!

Programmes
Suggested teacher: Ajahn  Abhayagiri

Aim to have a site for residential retreats

I am in favor of registration so that those on the waiting list can come. People will be less likely to say they are coming and not showing up.

- true traditional way

- loss to loose the way we do it

- come and pay – very appealing to new students

- sliding scale - $40 to $50 dana

- made me responsible for what I pay

- describe what dana cover

- support others by donating to others

- pay what you can

- Access is the issue, not finances

- Beginners retreat – priority for new people

· home one-day retreats – volunteers to organize

· local teachers for decreased cost?

· Supporting in homes eg. Lynne, John and Shelly

· Grow slow: Tuc and Yeshua – informal

Registration fee?
Pro – know how many are coming

Dana based: 
unknown how much is going to come in




Problem with no-shows




Is in keeping with practice




IT WORKS!

Generosity is the basis of all decisions.
Registration Fee? None in this group were in favour of a registration fee




We all favoured a dana based system:

· everyone can come, not about $

· Is in keeping with tradition of the Buddha

· No shows may increase but there is no $ exchanged

· If we can, continue this practice

Local teachers: have a one-day retreat once a month

Weekly email

Lit sit & dharma talk

Guest teachers: ½ from afar

2 monastics a year

Go slow. One monastic a year is enough

Very happy with study group

Support home sits – 1 days a month

If we have high costs try registering in advance. Explain why. Try it.

If food is involved book in advance

Keep it simple, as it is now

Overbook

I like variety, too (2/yr)

Current balance between local and visiting is good

Keep emphasis with guiding teacher as much as she can manage

How do we manage no-shows?


1.
Book in advance with fee commitment


2.
Need to confirm the day before

Can we invite Tara Brach?

Keep dana-based retreat system. If it’s not broken don’t fix it.

Of 8 teachers a year we should have 2 – 3 from “outside”. They bring different viewpoints and a fresh approach

The Sunday sits with rotating facilitators are fabulous!

The Study group is very good.

Finances:
Yes, scholarships should be available to anyone who applies from VVC.

Other sanghas offer scholarships only for their own retreats. Eg WCD, IMS

Criteria: must be vipassana related

Basket a good idea anyway

Collective responsibility not a separate fund

Excess funds:
Keep excess funds in the sangha



Special fund for sponsoring a nun



Charity to another charity not a good idea

Keep $ in sangha for sangha-related activities

Scholarships:

· basket for scholarship supplement even if there is a budgeted amount.


· Collective responsibility for scholarship

· How many baskets are put out? Put scholarship basket out sometimes

· I want people I trust to make wise decisions

· Committee to flesh out?

· May not have to worry about it right now

· Maybe a good idea to have larger reserve for the time being

· Don’t make these decisions this year re what to do with extra funds

· Then more options for future years

Scholarship Fund Committee? – YES

· Based on need? Honour sytem

· Priority to our own sangha members

· Suggestion: 2 scholarship inside and outside

· 50% coverage of scholarship

· Fund-raising once a year for special event or scholarship

Scholarships should be for any kind of Buddhist retreat

Should be 2 scholarship funds, one for outside events, the other to attend local events

$2,500 as miscellaneous on the Financial Summary really needs to be broken down, especially since it is the largest single item

Support CDL people because they bring back to our community

Support Salt Spring

Use excess funds to bring teachers that are going to Salt Spring

Compassion Action Group

Scholarships:
- offer 25 – 30% support

· better to support more people than give a greater support to fewer

· good for sangha

· must have attended a number of VVC activities or be active in their practice

· The retreat should be Theravadan

Scholarships:
1. We should support our CDL participants (Margo and Brock) as it benefits our sangha. 2. We should (or could) support those who want to go to Salt Spring Island retreats so that we support the retreatants and our guiding teacher’s group.

I don’t think we should offer scholarships. Our excess funds was generated from our retreats and should go back into them – perhaps to subsidize an outside retreat leader

Once a budget has been developed we can decide on the funding of a scholarship fund for the coming year based on the “profits” of the preceding year.

We should set up a fund to eventually have our own meeting place where we can have larger retreats

Applicants to the scholarship fund should not have to produce evidence of need.

We should apply for charitable status
Communications and Technology
The Website should have a section on ‘Basics of Buddhism’ (see springrainsangha.com) for suggestion on possible info to include.


Eg. 
Four noble Truths



Seven Factors of Awakening



12 Dependant originations



5 Spiritual Powers



5 hindrances and how to overcome them

I look forward to emails about upcoming events, speaker or topic for Sunday sit.

On-line registration good. Like ride sharing

No twitter or face book (3 tables commented)

Comprehensive website

· most info from newsletter and study group

· website could use more info for real beginners

· is some website info out of date?

· Retreats: the newsletter gives us lots of notice, which is good

· Sunday evening talks

· Keep website manageable

Newsletter is the right length

RSS feeds – no we don’t need this

Recorded audio – dharmaseed, etc

None of us use our audio. Should we be doing this?

Hope happy hippi hoho!!!

5b site, verbal, list

Registration: Automatic response letting registrant know they will receive a confirmation within 2 or 3 days.

Website:
- general

· announcements

· related events

· registration

· communication

· audio recordings

· subscribe to newsletter

Citta – Sambhuta Jataka

Keep it simple

Can we get audio for Captcha for visually impaired?

4. yes

5. a, indicate new information

5 b. once a week

Grateful for the info and rely on the group that accomplishes it.  Thanks!

No to RSS feeds, Facebook and Twitter

?paypal for registration

I find the newsletter awkward to use. If there is anything new I have to scroll down through a lot about dharma walk (that I’m not interested in) to find the new events.

Would it be possible to have more things listed on the first page so one could just click on what interests you?

I like reading the quotes related to the dharma walk but they do not follow the Theravadan tradition.

Website: general info



Announcements of events



Pre-Registration



Communication/contact/access



Audio recordings and talks



Newsletter subscribe/unsubscribe

Links to other retreat centres

Clear info about Heather’s teaching

Too much about dharma walks

No to twitter – but maybe it would be good for younger people

What is a FSS feed?

Put what is vipassana at the top of the newsletter

Maybe put the dharma walk info at the end of the newsletter. I do really enjoy reading the info but I am not able to go on the walks

It’s hard to find info in the newsletter. Shorten text, click more

